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NOTIFICATION 
 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

Re: Expert meeting on indicators of biological diversity, including 
indicators for rapid assessment of inland water ecosystems: 
rescheduling 

 
 

With reference to Notification 2002-106 of 21 November 2002 (Ref.: 
UNEP/CBD/STTM/RH/dh/32368) and following further consultation with the Bureau of 
the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and Technological Advice (SBSTTA), the 
Secretariat wishes to inform Parties that the expert meeting on indicators of biological 
diversity, including indicators for rapid assessment of inland water ecosystems, has been 
rescheduled and is now to be held in Montreal, Canada, from 10 to 12 February 2003, at 
the Secretariat’s premises. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Hamdallah Zedan 
Executive Secretary 

 


